
                                        
 

  

 
 

 

Monday 7th December 2020 

Nursery Home Learning 

Dear children,  

I would like to start by saying how sorry we are that we were not able to see you all this 
morning and that we hope everyone is well at home. We are going to use Evidence Me to 
keep in contact and help you continue your learning at home for the next two weeks.  

Each morning at 9.00 am, an observation from your keyworker will be shared in the same 
way that we parent share observations of activities in class. This observation will have a 
morning message from your keyworker with an at-home version of our morning routine and 
a ‘morning question’ to answer. 

Each morning at 9.30 am, the activities for the day will be shared in the same way. 
Observations can have documents attached to them and any resources you may need to 
complete the activities will be added in this way. Each day you will have: 

 A phonics activity 

 A curriculum activity 

We ask that at least one observation a day is sent back to staff. These can include 
photographs/videos of you completing the daily curriculum activity. We would encourage 
parents to share an observation of the answer to the ‘morning question’ and the phonics 
activity as well, if they feel they can. 

Each morning at 11.45 am, a story will be send via parent share for you to watch. These will 
be a selection of stories read by staff and stories the children have enjoyed online.  

If you have any issues using the Evidence Me platform please email staff via 
NUJG@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk so that advice can be offered to resolve the problem. 

We look forward to seeing your photographs/videos each day and responding to your home 
learning. 

Stay safe,  

Miss Grice, Mrs Clark, Mrs Wright, Mrs Fereday, Miss Raba and Miss Wilson  
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